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(TpANSLATION)

The French Ambassador in Canada
to the Secretary of State for External Aif airs

FRENCH EMBASSY

OTTAWA, July 4, 1951.

98

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter No. E-76 of June
1951, which is worded as follows:

(See Note I)

"In March, 1950,......................................
when inauguration of such programmes is being considered".

That letter sets forth accurately the terms of the agreement concluded
ween the representatives of our two Governments with regard to the above.
behalf of the French Governmnent, I have the hanaur to informn you t.hat 1
ard that letter and this reply as constituting an agreement between aur

Goverrnents, bath texts being authentic.

Accept, Sir, the assurances of my highest consideratian.'

HUBERT, GUÉRIN.


